
10th November 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
It has been a great first week back at school with lots of exciting events: the cinema trip, photo shoots,
family pie, peas and beetle drive, remembrance events and even a football tournament! I wanted to take
this opportunity to say a thank you to all of the families who supported us and a huge well done to all of
our children who have represented us so beautifully outside school and demonstrated such wonderful
behaviour – thank you!

This half term, the curriculum global theme is: Peace and Conflict. Everybody’s learning is linked to this, as
well as our assemblies, where we will be talking about bullying, being good
friends, healthy relationships and consent.
In EYFS, children are learning about peace and conflict through celebrations, like
Remembrance and Diwali.
In Key Stage One, the children are learning all about the Gunpowder Plot. Their big question is: Who was
Guy Fawkes, what was the gunpowder plot and why do we remember it today?
Lower Key Stage Two are looking at conflict between the Romans and Anglo Saxons and invasions of Britain.
Their big question is: How did Britain change between the end of the Iron age and the end of the Roman
occupation?
In Upper Key Stage Two, the children are learning all about World War 2 and their big question is: How did
Hitler’s rise to power change life for Jewish people?

Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter, I can’t wait to see you on Monday in your odd socks!

Mrs Wilkes


